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January 1st, 2025 
 
To Whom It May Concern: 
 
This letter is to confirm that the Coptic Orthodox Church celebrates Christmas every year on the 

7th of January. 

We would be very grateful if you would excuse the absence of the Coptic students who attend 

your school on religious grounds. 

 
Thank you for your anticipated cooperation on these holy occasions. 
 
 
 
 
 
 Sincerely, 
 
 
    

Fr. John Bekiet 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Coptic Orthodox Church – Morris County, NJ!!


